
12 October 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to you in recommendation of Ms. Hannah Beaman for the 
Harvard Extension School. 
  
I had the honor of teaching Hannah in my WRIT 491: Senior Capstone course at Liberty 
University in the spring of 2023. She was one of the most impressive students I’ve had the 
privilege to work with.  
 
As her English professor, I saw firsthand Hannah’s commitment and enthusiasm toward her 
studies. Her keen insights and analyses in class discussions showcased her critical thinking 
skills and strong understanding of the craft of writing and her role as a writer in a diverse 
world. Notably, Hannah’s final thesis project—a beautifully-written, imaginative, and 
absorbing novel inspired by Norse and Judaic mythology—displayed her strong writing skills 
and understanding of rhetorical and narrative strategies—voice, imagery, structure, and tone. 
 
Throughout the course, Hannah demonstrated a strong work ethic and a focused, academic 
performance, and because of her studiousness, critical thinking skills, and effective 
communication skills—all of which were evident in her senior capstone project, contributions 
to discussion board forums, and weekly assignments—she finished at the top of her class.  
 
Overall, Hannah is a responsible, diligent, and disciplined young woman, and I believe her 
intelligence, integrity, and writing skills qualify her as an excellent addition to your institution. 
I have no doubt that Hannah will continue to find success in her academic and professional 
pursuits.  
 
Please accept my high recommendation of this talented student.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
	
	
	
	
	
Justin	K.	Morgan 
Assistant	Professor	of	English	and	SME	for	ENGL	202	and	WRIT	491	
College	of	Arts	and	Sciences 
434-906-6431	
jkmorgan2@liberty.edu	
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